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Grant County Sheriff, Task Force Member, Badger State Sheriffs’ Association President Nate 

Dreckman and Dunn County Sheriff, WI Sheriffs and Deputy Sheriffs Association President 

Kevin Bygd issued the following joint statement regarding the Assembly Speaker’s Task Force 

on Racial Disparities Subcommittee on Law Enforcement Policies and Standard’s Report: 

 

“Collectively, our organizations represent all of Wisconsin’s 72 Sheriffs and over 1,000 deputies 

and jail officers. On behalf of the county law enforcement community, we are grateful to Rep. 

Steineke and Rep. Stubbs for the opportunity to listen, contribute and find consensus on 

numerous critical policy items impacting law enforcement and the citizens we serve to protect. 

Our organizations will continue to support policies that increase training, utilize best practice, 

and promote public safety transparency for all Wisconsin residents.”  


